
 

Downtown Development Authority of City of Madison Heights 
 

Memorandum 
 

Date:  April 12, 2024 
 
To:  Downtown Development Authority Board Members 
 
From:  Giles Tucker, Community Development Director  
 
Subject: Update on Ongoing Projects 
 

  
A Grand Opening for the Green House Salon at 26040 John R Rd is scheduled for Earth Day April 22nd at 
11:30AM. Linda Williams also referred our Façade & Sign Grant programs to the new business owner. I 
sent out our new applications and guidelines last week.  

 
Linda also referred the Façade & Sign Grant program to longtime DDA area business John R Glass who is 
seeking to make improvements to their storefront. I spoke with him last week and he is beginning to 
gather quotes and complete his application.  
 
  


